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March 25, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Bonita Unified Parents/Guardians: 

In Bonita Unified, we have three core values that drive our decision making: Equity, Mastery, and a Focus on 
Results. During this time, it is extremely important for us to ensure that we adhere to our core value of Equity. 

When we started school in August, none of us could have predicted that we would temporarily say goodbye to 
our students, colleagues, and friends on March 13. When we left, it was with great hope that we would return on 
April 6. Now with the decision to extend our school closures, we must adapt to a remote learning plan that gives 
all students sustainable learning opportunities. 

As we continue to make the transition to a distance learning environment, we would like to be sure our students 
have access to a device to continue their learning. The survey link below is intended for families who need either a 
device or wifi to access online student learning.  

IF YOU HAVE A DEVICE AT HOME AND INTERNET ACCESS, PLEASE DO NOT COMPLETE THIS SURVEY. 

Families in need of a device and/or internet access should complete this survey by March 30. Some families do 
not have internet access, and thus, we will also send this survey to parents/guardians via text as well.  

Survey Link: BONITA USD REQUEST FOR DEVICE/INTERNET SURVEY 

For those who complete the survey, BUSD staff will contact you regarding the distribution of devices with 
dates/times/locations. 
 
Additionally, all parents will receive further information on extended learning opportunities for your students no 
later than April 3. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support as we continue to move to a new format for educating our 
students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew Wien, Assistant Superintendent 
Educational Services 
Bonita Unified School District 
 

https://bit.ly/RequestDevice

